
TUESDAY, MAY 10TH 
 
BOYS TRACK 
The Boys Track team finished their regular season by defeating Kahler, 61 to 44 to end 
the year undefeated, with a record of 6-0. Well done, gentlemen!  They are the 2022 
Lake Central Middle School Athletic Conference Champions! First place finishes include 
Ben Perschon, Ethan Gonzalez, Milan Manojlovic, Cameron Mosley, Victory Villegas, 
Logan Wroughton, Dylan Bowen, Braeden Hurley, Nolan Dyra, Tim Hampton, CJ 
Chalmers, and  Aaron O'Neal.  Just a reminder, Monday will be the pizza party until 
4:45. For those who are running in the conference meet, our practice tomorrow will end 
at 5:15. 
 
 
GIRLS TRACK 
The Girls Track team finished off their season with a convincing victory over Kahler last 
night, 84-21!  The girls finished the season undefeated, with a perfect record of 6-0 for 
the second year in a row!  They are the 2022 Lake Central Middle School Athletic 
Conference Champions! The Lady Coyotes travel to Lowell this Thursday to compete In 
The LMSAC conference meet! Good luck, girls!!! 
 
CLARK VOLLEYBALL 
Any current 6th or 7th grader interested in joining the Clark's Volleyball team next year, 
please plan to attend a call-out meeting in the gym Thursday, during Advisory. If you 
cannot make the meeting or have any questions, please see Mrs. Hudi in room 707. 
 
SUMMER READING 
Falling into a good book and forgetting where you really are is one of the best 
feelings!  It’s also a fun way to protect all of the reading gains you have made this 
year.  Stay tuned this week to announcements to hear about some fun summer reading 
books! 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL WRESTLING SUMMER CAMPS 
There will be a short call-out meeting this Thursday, May 12th, to talk about summer 
camps and our wrestling club for next season. Flyers will be passed out at the 
meeting.   
 
YOUTH FOOTBALL INFORMATION 
FINAL YOUTH NIGHT 
We are hosting our 4th and final youth night on Wednesday May 11th from 6:00 - 
7:45.  
SUMMER CAMP  
We are hosting our summer camp at Lake Central from June 27th-June 30th. There is 
a flyer in the office (titled Summer Camp_Flyer) with a QR code linked to the 
registration page.  



Please visit the front office to check out the youth football information flyers. 
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
All Clark Library books are due this Friday, May 13. As classes visit the Library over the 
next 3 weeks, students' accounts will be checked and invoices will be printed and 
handed out to students with lost books. Please start looking at home, in your lockers, 
backpacks or classes if you are missing a book. Thank you! 
 


